
Oregon’s Prioritized List: A Timeline
of Continual Improvement

The Prioritized List has allowed 97% 
of Oregonians to have health coverage.

1989 
Concept Emerges

Oregon introduces the 
concept of a Prioritized List 

to manage Medicaid 
resources effectively.

2013
Affordable Care Act

Oregon expands Medicaid 
under the Affordable Care 
Act, using the Prioritized List 

to ensure new enrollees 
receive cost-effective 

treatments.

1994
List Established

The Oregon Health Services 
Commission (now known as the 

Health Evidence Review Commission 
or HERC) publishes the first Prioritized 

List, ranking treatments based on 
cost-effectiveness and health benefit. 

2015
New Metrics

The Prioritized List 
incorporates social 

determinants of health 
(e.g., housing stability) to 
make coverage decisions 

more holistic.

Oregon’s Prioritized List is the main tool used to manage Medicaid resources, ranking 
treatments based on cost-effectiveness and health benefits.

1997
Medicaid Expansion

Oregon expands Medicaid 
coverage, using the 

Prioritized List to guide 
coverage decisions and 

prioritize high-need 
treatments.

2017 
Outcomes & Equity

Adjustments to the Prioritized 
List ensure vulnerable 

populations, such as those 
with chronic

conditions or mental health 
issues, receive adequate 

care.

2000s
Adjustments 

& Updates
The Prioritized List is updated 
annually to incorporate new 

treatments and reflect 
advancements in

medical knowledge.

2020
Medicare Reforms

Oregon focuses on 
value-based care, refining 
the Prioritized List to ensure 

Medicaid dollars are
spent on effective 

treatments.

2012 
Medicaid Redesign

Oregon introduces 
Coordinated Care 

Organizations (CCOs), using 
the Prioritized List to guide 

care coordination within the 
Medicaid system.

Today & Forward
Ongoing Use 
& Refinement

The Prioritized List is continually 
updated using real time data, 

prioritizing improved health
outcomes and efficiency in 

Medicaid services.


